
From: Wes McClure  

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 5:59 AM 
To: Jeff Armstrong  

 Subject: Resignation from Board of Adjustment 
 
Mr. Armstrong, 

 
Per our conversation on Tuesday I hereby submit my resignation from the Board of 

Adjustment. This is due to conflicts with my employer performing work for the 

City. 
 
Please relay my appreciation to the Council for this opportunity to serve this 

great City. 
 
Wes McClure  

 
Sent from my iPad 


